From: Robert Lee

To: Transportation
Subject: Transportation Program Public Comment
Date: Friday, July 28, 2023 12:58:38 PM

You don't often get email from rlee@berkeley.il.us. Learn why this is important

Good Afternoon:

Please accept this email as support, under public comment, for the FFY 2024-2028 CMAQ and CRP
Recommended Program. Thank you.

Robert E. Lee Jr.
Village President
Village of Berkeley

Disclaimer

The information contained in this electronic message and any attachments to this message are intended only for
the individual(s) addressed in the message and may contain proprietary and confidential information. If you are
not the intended recipient, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender
destroy this message.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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